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St. Germain, Dante

From: Isaiah Dietrich <bidiet@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 3:18 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: Atwood Redevelopment Information

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Heya Dante, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to attend the neighborhood meeting this week for the proposed redevelopment on 528-530 
Atwood St. We are very excited that the Linville’s are looking to develop our community! 
 
There was a lot of good information provided in the powerpoint and I’m looking to get my hands on some of the images 
for the site elevations. We were only sent notice of the site plan and very basic information. The powerpoint was much 
more comprehensive with elevations included. Would you be able to send over any additional images of the various 
elevations or other information of the proposed development? 
 
Thanks so much for your attention to this matter. 
 
Isaiah Dietrich 


